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Subject:  Rebuttal by NEPRA on News tickers on 2nd May, 2019 

The Authority has observed that a private channel has aired some news 

tickers whereby it is claimed that the base tariff of certain electricity consumer 

categories has been increased. The Authority rebuts the aforementioned news 

item as no new decision has been issued by the Authority in this regard. The 

last decision of the Authority with respect to applicable base consumer end 

tariff, was subsequently notified by the GOP with effect from 1st January, 2019. 

The existing applicable base consumer end tariff remains unchanged as on 

today. Hence the news aired by a certain private news channel is not correct.   


